
Good Evening, Kiser families, this is principal Merrie Conaway.  Check out this week's Tiger 
Times https://secure.smore.com/n/fbjdu7 . This week's edition contains information about 
upcoming events, such as our 6th Grade Choral Concert this Thursday at 5:00 and 
registration meetings. Just a reminder that schools are closed tomorrow, Monday, January 
20th in honor of Dr. Martin Luther King Jr.'s birthday holiday. Have a great evening and we 
will see you on Tuesday. 
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